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Welcome  

Dr. Stacy Campbell

Interim Director

Dr. Campbell has been a faculty member of the Coles College of
Business since 2006.  Most recently she was the Executive
Director of our Coles Scholars program and was responsible for
the direct oversight of the development and implementation of the
program. In this role, she has navigated curriculum development,
program management, student recruitment, and donor
relationships.  Within our department, she has served on core
curriculum committee, department review committee, the
department faculty council, and participated in many of our faculty
searches, including as chair of two of the recent searches.  Her
research interests include leadership, generational differences in
work values, and improving employee engagement.  Stacy has the

leadership skills to assist our school as we implement our R2 strategic goals, and focus our efforts
on hospitality, starting with the search for the endowed chair.  She will be a strong advocate for our
school, faculty, and students.

Welcome  

Dr. Mark Hiatt

Assistant Director

Dr. Hiatt was part of the Southern Polytechnic
consolidation in 2014 and has been a great addition to
our school.  He has taught both undergraduate and
graduate classes, face-to-face, hybrid and fully on-line
and has been the course coordinator for MGT3100 for
several years.  He has served on several search
committees at the department level, is the Chair of the
College Safety Committee, and is on the University
Safety Council.  Mark also has an active research
stream which focuses on undergraduate education in
supply chain, family business and entrepreneurship.  In
a former life, Mark was a captain in the U.S. military. 

AWARDS & SCHOLARSHIP

 Model UN wins
KSU students bring home 17 awards from regional conference
KENNESAW, Ga. (Dec 6, 2018) — The Kennesaw State University
Model United Nations teams recently won Outstanding Delegation
Award at the Southern Regional Model United Nations Conference.
Overall, KSU teams won a total of 17 awards, setting a new record
for the student organization.    Read More...

The Satya Chakravorty Memorial
Scholarship fund has been established in
honor of our long-time friend and colleague.  If
you are interested in donating, you may do so
at the link below. 

https://community.kennesaw.edu/giving-
pages/chakravorty

FYI....
REGISTRATION OPENS

Monday March 18

Important Information about Registration:

Coles College Advising 
takes appointments M-TH and Walk-Ins on Friday.
 (for more information.)
Prerequisite Overrides 
are no longer needed for a select group of courses.
(for more information)
During Registration, you may add yourself to the
waitlist of a course section you wish to enroll in as long
as you aren't already registered for another section of
that class. (for more information)

Career Coaching Information

Internship & Co-op Advising

UPCOMING EVENTS

This series is designed
to give companies a

platform to introduce and
raise awareness of their
business to a group of
high-interest students.
Students attend and

learn executive career
stories, the business

landscape, how
individuals compete, and
how they might become

part of the company
team through internship

and employment
opportunities.

Read more and
Register to Attend

Our Spring Semester
Student Ambassadors

for All Access

Noah Issac, Brandon Poole,
Adam Green

If you are interested in

becoming a

Student Ambassador

for

All Access, contact

Emily Barth 

ebarth@kennesaw.edu

MGT Course
Description

ENTR Course
Description

560 Parliament Garden Way
Kennesaw, Georgia 30144

(470) 578-6552
colescollege.com/levenschool
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